
 
 

 

You are cordially invited to 

 

State Senator Dorothy L. Hukill’s  

 

Brevard Office Ribbon Cutting  
and 

Open House 

on  

Wednesday, September 27th  

4:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.  

 

The Historic Porcher House  

434 Delannoy Avenue, Suite 204 

Cocoa, FL 32922 

 

Hors d'oeuvres and refreshments will be served 

 

Parking can be found on-street, at Bank of America, and on “Porcher Loop”  

located in back of The Porcher House 

 

Wheelchair access in back of The Porcher House 

 

Please R.S.V.P. at https://form.jotform.us/SenateDistrict14/Open-House-Invite by  

Tuesday, September 19th 

 
Questions, contact Angelique Rinaldi, Legislative Assistant, at (321) 634-3549 or 

Rinaldi.Angelique@flsenate.gov  
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